
Newsletter – 12th July 2021 
On this day - 1998: France beat Brazil 3-0 in Paris to win the men’s football World Cup. 

Birthdays – 1964: Gaby Roslin, English television presenter. 

Dear parents, carers and families, 

Congratulations to Italy on last night’s victory in the final of ‘Euro 2020’, but what a shame for England 
after the team’s great tournament. I am sure there will be a few tired heads out there this morning as 
you recover from the late night and the disappointment! (Apologies to non-football fans!) 

We are expecting news later today that the country will move to Step 4 of the ‘roadmap out of 
lockdown’. Whatever announcement is made, we will not change any measures in school before the end 
of term, as per the advice from our Local Authority. I hope you will see the value in supporting us with 
this and allowing the children the smoothest possible end to term; they will continue to follow the 
routines they have done all year. We have done a great job as a community throughout this long period 
of restrictions and we thank you for your ongoing support. 

It was great to see all of our classes experience a Sports Day last week, even if the sessions were short 
and our families could not attend. Everyone engaged positively to make a success of it. Well done to all! 

You will see from the dates below that next week we will have a non-uniform day on Thursday 22nd July, 
the last day of term. We hope you will feel that donating £1.00 to SOCS is a good investment! The work 
that the team do around the school continues to be of huge value to us. Please also note the date of 
Thursday 2nd September as the date that children return to school after the summer holidays. Let’s enjoy 
some time off first, though! 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Richard Martin. 

1st   Beech Class  99.5% 
2nd      Elder Class  97.3% 
3rd   Pine Class  96.9% 
4th   Hazel Class  96.2% 
5th    Oak Class  95.7% 
6th    Elm Class  94.6% 
7th     Hawthorn Class 94.3% 
 

1st     Elder Class  99.2% 
2nd    Hazel Class  99% 
3rd  Elm Class  98.2% 
4th     Oak Class  98.1% 
5th  Beech Class  97% 
6th        Pine Class  95.2% 
7th Hawthorn Class 91% 

 

Tea Towels 
Tea towel have arrived in school and will be distributed soon. 

Non-uniform day – 22nd July 
Please support SOCS by donating £1 for wearing non-school 
uniform on the final day of term. 

Wednesday 14th – Friday 16th July: Year 5 Bushcraft residential. 

Thursday 15th July: School Reports to parents / carers. 

Wednesday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers event. 

Thursday 22nd July – Last day of term! Non-uniform day. 

Wednesday 1st September – PD day – staff in school. 

Thursday 2nd September – School starts of Years 1–6. 


